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IATA is pleased to announce that the long-awaited ‘IATA Connect’ platform is launching: 

For former Safety Connect users as well as IOSA registered airlines and their respective airline administrators, the 

platform will open on 24 September 2024. Each individual will receive an email invitation on this date. Therefore, 

please check your spam folders for communication from NoReply@iata.org.  

For all other interested parties, IATA will become available on Thursday, 26 September 2024 on which day any and 

all individuals will be able to sign up via the IATA Customer portal. 

IATA Connect features include: 

- ‘Safety Connect’ discussion groups, enhancing networking and collaboration opportunities 

- Interactive and customizable newsfeed 

- The new IOSA Registry and airline directory which replaces the IOSA Operator Questionnaire as per IPM Ed. 17 

4.8. 

- IOSA Audit Report and advanced profile sharing for IOSA-registered operators (former IOSA repository) 

- The new home of the Safety Issue Hub 

- New resource library hosting all IOSA documentation as well as other safety-related documents and sources 

For any questions, please contact iataconnect@iata.org  

Note: 

The registration form for the current Safety Connect tool is now closed.  The existing Safety Connect MS Teams site will be 

decommissioned once the majority of users have moved to the new site. 
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